
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Thank you to everyone who came out and participated in our Student Showcase this past week. 

We had a terrific time as I was reminded how great it is to be a Tiger! 

 

We will have an 8th grade dance meeting this Wednesday evening at 6:00 in the media center. 

Any parents who are interested in helping are welcome to attend. If you have any questions, 

please contact Mrs. Drayton in the school office. 

 

Builders Club will be selling Valentine candy grams next week Monday, Tuesday, and 

Wednesday in the commons during lunch. Candy grams cost only $1 and proceeds will benefit 

school and community service projects, such as the March of Dimes, Horsepower Therapeutic 

Learning Center, teacher appreciation and others. Thank you for supporting our JMS Builders 

Club! 

 

We’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


